			New ID Cards from OptumRx

	Our new benefits plan year starts Monday, July 1. For anyone enrolled in a Spirit medical plan please make note.
OptumRx, our pharmacy benefits manager, has moved us to a new processing platform and this will require use of new ID cards.
The ID cards are in process of being mailed but if you need to fill any prescriptions starting July 1, and you have not received your ID card, please utilize the information below.
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			If you have a question about your pharmacy benefits or need to locate a nearby participating pharmacy, please call the OptumRx Member Services Department at 1-800-807-5996 (TTY 711), 24 hours -a day, seven days a week.
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